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NEWSLETTER  9.12.07 
 
Here are the final details for our concert on Saturday 15th December at The Church of the 
Ascension, Maltese Road, Chelmsford (off Rainsford Road) :- 
 

• Choir are to arrive in time to start rehearsing at 4pm. We will go through Scrooge until 
5pm when there will be a break for 30 minutes so the choir can bring a snack tea to have 
then. Please also bring plenty of water/drink but obviously no fizzy drinks please. 

• At 5.30pm until 6.30pm we will rehearse the three Bob Chilcott songs with the string 
players. 

• At 6.30pm we will have a break to give the choir time to have a rest, get changed and 
have something else to eat and drink if needed. 

• The concert starts at 7pm and the doors will be open from 6.45pm. Tickets can be 
obtained on the door if you have not already purchased at rehearsals - £6 for adults and 
£3 for children/concessions. 

• Choir are to wear normal concert attire - black t-shirts and trousers/skirts – if wearing 
skirts please wear black tights. Black shoes must also be worn. 

• The concert will end around 8.30pm. 
• Parking in Maltese Road is possible. 

 
Please note on your calendars that the new term starts on Tuesday 8th January 2008 and 
subscriptions will be due. Preferred method of payment is by cheque please (payable to 
Chelmsford Youth Choir) or exact money only. 
 
Another date for your calendar is the evening of Thursday June 5th. This is hopefully the date 
when we have been asked to sing with Aled Jones at the Cathedral – watch this space for more 
details!! 
 
If you have any queries regarding the concert please speak to one of us at Tuesday’s rehearsal. 
Obviously as our numbers are small we are expecting everyone to be at the concert – any 
problems on the day please ring Simon or me. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all at our Christmas Concert and would also like to wish you all a 
very Happy Christmas.  
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